









Dear Parents and Carers,

On <u>Thursday 15th May 2025</u> school has to submit Census data. This directly impacts on the funding available to school and, in the current financial climate, is an important day for us so we need all children in and on time.

To encourage all pupils to attend school and arrive punctually on this day, we are following our usual approach of a special lunch.

We are therefore inviting <u>all pupils</u> to join us for a hot school dinner on Thursday.

This will be a Harry Potter theme with the following on the menu:



If your child is already hot school dinners, they will receive their lunchtime meal in the usual way, and you should pay for it in the usual way too (ParentPay). If your child is entitled to free school meals, there is no cost. (This applies to **any child** currently in Reception/Y1/Y2 and any child who is eligible for **free school meal** funding)

If your child is usually sandwiches, and is not entitled to free school meals, but would like to join in with our lunch, the cost per child is £2.45.

To book a place for your child, simply email enquiry@princealbert.bham.sch.uk with your child's name and class. Our school office team will then add a census lunch payment to your ParentPay account.

Please note: We apologise for a change to information sent out previously

Updated information - All children should wear school uniform on this day

Thank you for your continued support,

Ms Evans Pastoral Leader

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5NH T: 0121 327 0594

ENABLING EVERY INDIVIDUAL TO SUCCEED

ncealbert.bham.sch.uk

ATSCHOOLAND IN LIFE>